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Hard no! What is wrong with you, State Sen. David Brock Smith (R-Port Orford)?!  

 

According to the U.S. Census Bureau, the rate of voter turnout in the 2020 

presidential election was among the highest in over a century across the U.S. with 

almost 67% of eligible voters casting their ballots on Election Day. 

 

Further, Oregon and Washington have seen over 75% average voter turnout in the 

last few presidential elections, according to the University of Florida Election Lab. 

 

Mail-In ballot voting is the most reliable and trustworthy way to submit a ballot. Stop 

trying to make it harder to exercise our rights to vote!  


